_2N\  LETTER TO BRANCHES

The communications union W @CWUNews ﬂ The Communications Union www.cwu.org

No. 538/19

2"! September 2019

TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleagues,

CWU Retired Members Conference - Wednesday 23™ October 2019

Further to LTB 430/19 this is to remind Branches that the closing date for motions to the
above conference is midnight on Wednesday 25" September 2019.

Branches are entitled to submit one motion for consideration to be included on the agenda of
the Conference.

Each Retired Members Regional Committee is entitled to submit one Motion to the Retired
Members Conference.

The Retired Members Committee are entitled to submit up to three motions to the
Conference, standing in their name.

All motions should be submitted electronically to conferences@cwu.org Copies of the
guidelines and the motion form are attached.

Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to Angela Niven either by post to head
office or by email to conferences@cwu.org

Yours sincerely,

A P Kearns
Senior Deputy General Secretary
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